Lauri Feindell

Subject: FW: DVP Feedback

Importance: Low

Project No. E2022.058-DVP

From: LT Admin365 <ltadmin365@rdos.ca>
Sent: January 16, 2023 2:30 PM

To: Planning <planning@rdos.bc.ca>
Subject: DVP Feedback

Importance: Low

DO NOT REPLY TO THIS EMAIL! This is an automatic e-mail notification message.

The following DVP Feedback has been submitted :

Contact Name : Gail Cossentine

Street Address :

City / Town : Naramata

Email :

Project Address : 4535 Mill Road, Naramata, BC

Support the requested variances to the zoning ? : Yes

Additional comments : I support the DVP for a holding tank for sewage in lieu of a septic system because this
would allow bathroom facilities on a small lot while protecting the lake from any effluent.




